
 
Parents, 
 
BridgePrep Academy of Tampa does not provide transportation services. If you are unable  
to transport your child consistently, we encourage you to make alternative arrangements  
that work best for your family.  
 
If you choose to use a daycare or another transportation provider, please inform your 
child’s teacher and the front office so we are aware of who is responsible for your child’s 
transportation. 
 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 

 

Ms. Tanya Batchelor 
Principal  
Ms. Britney Colquitt 
Assistant Principal 


